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December 1, 2014  
 
Daniel Bucheli, Office of the Mayor   
City of Annapolis 
160 Duke of Gloucester Street 
Annapolis, Maryland 21401 
 
Dear Mr. Bucheli:   
 
The Honoree Committee is submitting Reverend Louis Boston, Pastor of the First Baptist Church 
of Annapolis, to receive the Martha Wood Leadership Award for December, 2014.  Reverend 
Boston was selected based upon his valuable service to the Annapolis Community and the 
Housing Authority of the City of Annapolis.  
 
Reverend Boston has been the Pastor of First Baptist Church of Annapolis since being elected 
and installed on April 2, 2006.  Since that time he has been a sincere and dedicated leader to 
his membership.  He continues to maintain First Baptist Church as a Community Church, 
assisting both members and non-members.  Reverend Boston has aided and worked closely 
with a number of families of the Housing Authority of the City of Annapolis and HACA’s 
Administration, making the Church available for both Board of Commissioners and Community 
Meetings.  Also, he is currently the Chaplain for the Annapolis Police Department.  It is reported 
Reverend Boston believes strongly that the Youth are the future of the Church thereby making 
the Church’s Sunday School the foundation for that belief.  He recently saw one of his goals for 
the Church come to fruition – the establishment of a Boy Scout Unit within the Church.  
Furthermore, Reverend Boston has generously donated his Church bus to transport residents of 
the Housing Authority of the City of Annapolis to Pathways to Opportunities Conferences in both 
2011 and 2012. 
                                                                                              
For his dedicated service to the Annapolis Community and the Housing Authority of the City of 
Annapolis, it is with pleasure that the Honoree Committee has selected Reverend Louis Boston 
as the forty-eighth recipient of the prestigious Martha Wood Leadership Award.              
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Honoree Committee     
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